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Torrington Public Schools 

Special Meeting of the Budget Committee – Public Hearing 

Thursday, March 23, 2017, 6:00PM 

THS Media Center – 50 Major Besse Drive 

 

Minutes 

 

Committee Members: Ken Traub (Chair), Peter Vegaro, Joanne Brogis 

Other Board Members Present: Fiona Cappabianca, Ellen Hoehne, Jessica Richardson, Bill 

Knight 

Teacher representative: Jason Lafreniere 

Administration:  Denise Clemons, Dave Bascetta, Jerry Domanico, Sue Lubomski, Joe 

Campolieta, LeTanya Lawrence 

 

1.  Call to Order - 6:10pm 

2.   Roll Call 

3. Public/Staff Participation 

 10 members of the public spoke regarding the budget 

4.   Review of the Proposed Budget for 2017-2018 

Discussion of the proposed 2017-2018 budget continued.  The committee discussed student 

enrollment, certified and non-certified staffing at all schools, current state legislation and new 

proposed legislation and the impact to our schools, as well as possible areas where further 

cuts could be made. 

The committee requested that a list of cuts in order of priority be provided at the next budget 

hearing for review and discussion.  The committee discussed whether members were 

available the following week to hold another special meeting of the budget committee.  It 

was decided that another meeting would be held on Thursday, March 30, in the THS Media 

Center. 

4. Adjournment - 7:43pm. Motion Dr. Brogis, seconded by Mr. Vegaro.  All in favor. 

 


